
To 

Ms. Mansi Katiyar 

Invertis University Bareilly 
Date: 16/07/2022 

Regards 

On behalf of Niveda Foundation we would like to extend our 
appreciation for the exemplary work and efforts of Ms Mansi Katiyar 
for her volunteering activities with Niveda Foundation from 
20/06/2022 to 15/07/2022. 

Sindhu Ravi 

Niveda 

We wish her the Best of luck for her future. 

Chief Trustee 

Niveda Foundation 
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